
Welcome to B-House January 2021! 
 

 
 

Updates January 4, 2021 
 
All important Info is and will continue 
to be shared in advisory and on the LHS 
website.  
 
Signing in each morning in your advisory 
is mandatory. The tardy center via the 
LHS website is open every day for those 
of you who need to sign in late.  
 



The attendance policy is in full swing 
and students may not have more than 8 
unexcused absences in any class each 
semester.   
 
After school free virtual tutoring is 
available, check LHS website for info 
 
College and Career 1-1  senior meetings 
have been happening all throughout 
semester 1, if you missed yours and need 
to reschedule, do this now, via LHS 
website / CCC / guidance. 
 
Look ahead at your semester 2 
schedule, is it correct? If not, contact 
your guidance counselor asap to 
discuss and correct. 
 
To those of you who are working on 
"marked improvement" for your credit 
recovery possible AF/NC for poor 
attendance earlier this year: keep 
attending every class every day. I am 
reviewing the attendance data daily to 
check on your progress in order to 
release grades at the end of the 
semester.  
 
If you have any medical documents or 
information for the nurses, please 
email them directly: 
casselin@lowell.k12.ma.us​ or 
ckennedy@lowell.k12.ma.us 
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B House team is here and ready to 
support you with anything you need! 
This is your fresh start and your blank 
page we believe in you. Happy new year 
!!!  

 


